
Guest Information for SEVERE WEATHER AT CHEAHA:

Occasionally the park experiences severe weather. We want you to be safe and 
peaceful even when things get rough outside.

The Mountain Store is the main connection for guest weather information and 
severe weather alerts. The park is in three counties: Cleburne, Clay, and 

Calhoun (in case you are monitoring weather news).

Chalets and cabins have flashlights for guest use in case of power outage. 

If there is an extended power outage, a staff member will visit your 
room/cabin/chalet to update you and to check on you as soon

as it is safe to do so.

In case of a tree down on a driveway or road, staff will remove these obstacles 
as soon as it is safe to do so.

Safe Zones in the park are as follows:

-Campground Bath Houses (Upper and Lower Improved Campgrounds)

-Hotel Eastside Lower Units (House Keeping Area and Rooms 132-140 which are 
partially underground) If weather is severe enough to warrant use of these 

areas we will have a staff person located at the back (East) of hotel directing 
guests into safe areas.

Emergency Numbers (often a text works best for cellular 
connection in the park):

Cheaha Mountain Store 256-488-5115 (Land Line)

Cheaha State Park Law Enforcement Park Ranger Shane House (256) 276-6321
Cheaha State Park Superintendent Renee Raney (256) 276-2841

Cheaha State Park Assistant Superintendent Bill Sykes (256) 276-2457 

Cheaha State Park Naturalist Mandy Pearson (256)412-9938 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have questions or concerns.

Thank you for choosing to visit Cheaha State Park! 
www.alapark.com/cheaha-state-park
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